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It has been yet another busy week this week with a lot of excellent learning taking 

place. As part of our anti-bullying week, we have designed, peer critiqued and 

painted our rocks ready to be added to the whole school display. Each rock has a 

fish design but with unique quailties that represent our own unique personalities. 

On Wednesday this week, eight children took part in a National Primary Maths 

Challenge where they tackled a range of very challenging problems. They all 

demonstrated wonderful emerald power and achieved brilliant results.  

 

In English this week we have been finishing our discussion texts about taking care of 

the environment. Everyone has demonstrated great perseverance with a difficult text 

type to write. Next week we will be applying our persuasive skills further to begin 

producing leaflets advertising our sensory garden. 

Mathletics:  

After several conversations with the children this week, it appears that the Mathletics 

homework that has been set each week has not been appearing on the children’s 

accounts. Problem solving together, we have resolved the issue and shouldn’t have 

any further problems. Homework will continue to be set and checked on a Monday 

each week. 

Final project outcome:  

As you are aware we have been busy designing and creating a sensory garden. We 

will be officially opening the garden on Friday 8th December and you are invited to 

join us from 9.30 -10.30 to look at our wonderful learning and explore the garden 

with a hot drink.  
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